
Community Evangelical Free Church
Media Opt-Out 

We at Community Church would like to share photography and/or video 
recorded at our various ministry activities, events and programs in church-
produced materials, including, but not limited to brochures, newsletters 
and other printed materials, on the church website, and church social 
media accounts. Accordingly, participation in church activities implies 
permission for publication of any media recorded, unless a signed “Media 
Opt-Out Form” is on file with the church office.  
However, some persons may choose not to have their photos, or photos of 
their children, used and we respect their wishes. Therefore, we are 
providing this “Media Opt-Out Form” for individuals or families who prefer 
NOT to have photographs of themselves used by the church. 
I am the parent/legal guardian of (please print the names of all minor 
children)  
_______________________________________________, and I DO NOT 
give permission for my child(ren)’s image to be used in any Community 
Church publication, website, or social media account.  

IF YOU HAVE NO OBJECTION TO CHURCH USE OF YOUR PHOTOGRAPH,  
YOU DO NOT NEED TO SIGN OR RETURN THIS FORM. 

Signature: _________________________     Date: __________  

Printed Name(s):_______________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Return Options:  Email to jesse@cefcplatteville.org | Drop off at the church office | Mail to 300 Pioneer Rd E. PO Box 648 
Platteville, WI 53818 
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